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DOC20/507820 

Jim Betts  
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed  
 
16 September 2020 
 
Dear Mr Ahmed 
 
Inner Sydney High School and SSD 7610: Submission of the External 
Mechanical Noise Testing in accordance with E3 & E4 
 
I refer to Inner Sydney High School (SSD 7610) approved on the 28th of February 
2018. 
 
In accordance with condition E3 & E4 the Department of Education – School 
Infrastructure is submitting the following document to the Planning Secretary for 
information. 
 

• Acoustic Logic letter presenting test results and compliance with condition E4, 
dated 22/07/20 ref. 20181264.3/1009A/R1/MB. This letter was amended to 
provide further clarification of the duration of the test and the location of the 
subject mechanical plan in relation to nearest residential received in response 
to DPIE correspondence dated 4 September 2020. 

 
• General Arrangement Plan A2000L-S1 prepared by FJMT Revision 2 dated 

29/10/18. This plan has been attached to provide clarity on mechanical plan in 
relation to site boundaries and surrounding buildings.  

 
Should you wish to discuss further, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Gareth James 
Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW      


